MEMORANDUM FOR:	Office of Management and Budget

FROM:					Bureau of Labor Statistics
Office of Occupational Statistics and Employment Projections
Division of Occupational Employment and Wage Statistics

SUBJECT:				Revised Materials May 2023 Panel


The Occupational Employment and Wage Statistics (OEWS) program seeks OMB approval for minor updates our solicitation materials for the May 2023 panel. 

OEWS has made minor changes to its solicitation materials to be used in the May 2023 panel.  The data being requested (and associated respondent burden) has not changed. Updates were made to the following:

· Reference dates (for the current panel)
· Formatting
· Instructions

The idea behind these changes is to make the materials clearer and easier for respondents to understand. 
 
